

UPD COMMAND STAFF MEETING



Date: November 1, 2017

Time: 10:00

Attendees:

Sheriff Rivera	Captain Herlin
Chief Hudson	Captain Ownby
Undersheriff Carver	Lieutenant Lohrke
Chief Hutson	Lieutenant Adamson
Chief Atkinson	Lieutenant Anjewierden
Chief Mazuran	Lieutenant Chambers
Chief Carr	David Warnok – H.R.
Chief Peterson	Harry Souvall – Attorney
Chief Debry	Scott Jurges – H.R.
Chief Wyant	Randi Rubio – Admin Asst.
Captain Fassett	

Sheriff Rivera

- Thank you, and please pass that on to all your officers; I have been getting so many compliments about how great UPD is.
- Please remember community policing is very important.
- I have heard feedback regarding the tax increase, I have not had any complaints.
- I am going to be doing some restructuring;
 - Dispatch will be back under Technical Services - Captain Fassett.
 - Deputy Chief Justin Hoyal will now be under dispatch as the Lieutenant.
 - Chief Mazuran will be going to Protective Services.
 - Media Services will be under Shane Hudson
- Please look at your precinct and mentor your people to want to move up in the ranks. Also, encourage them to get out there and recruit.
- We are looking at combining training throughout the Office of the Sheriff.
- We have raised just about 30,000 in the shop with a cop donation thus far.

Chief Hudson

- Please make sure all pursuits are being reviewed by Management team.
- FBI National academy; anyone who wants to attend please let me know so we can get the process started.
- Hiring list is out, we have 30 backgrounds out.

UPD COMMAND STAFF MEETING

- Please let me know when your Christmas/bid event is so I can get it on our calendar.
- Just so everyone is aware I do not manage conflict investigations; I just need to be aware of them.
- I will be out of town this Friday the 3rd through the 13th. Notify Undersheriff Carver on any major issues.
- Working on policy on what "Light duty" status is.
- Also, I may have UPAC start defining specifically misrepresentation and updating if needed.
- Reminder; any and all discipline notification or dispositions should be sent to H.R.

Lieutenant Adamson

- Hexagon; still going back and forth on when it will get pushed out, either March or October 2018.
- Car numbers; when it is a major event with multiple agencies involved we will need to say UP and then your car number when on the air. When not a major event just your car number will be fine.

Chief Debry

- Manpower; Mayor Silvestrini and I had a meeting and he is committed to get us some more people in Millcreek; an action team made up of 5 people and a sergeant. Hopefully in the next few months we will have the allocations for that.

Chief Carr

- We have the active shooter scenario out at Fort Herriman Middle School tonight at 6pm for the citizens academy.

Harry Souvall - Attorney

- If you are getting questions about the Bias questionnaire which is now being required by the DA's office, it is a work in progress. I have tried to provide some interpretation on the question regarding biases. I will be working with the DA's office more on this ongoing matter.
- Remember this is a case by case analysis.
- Also, the questionnaire will only need to be filled out once unless something changes.
- Broadcastify; this is an app that allows you to listen to the dispatch radio's, citizens have access to this so please be aware this is out there.

Captain Fassett

- Netflix; we will have it blocked on our network.
- Rick Jones announced his retirement November 26th.

Scott Jurges - H.R.

- Timecard plus; we were hoping to have it up and running by January however it will now be at a later date come early next year.

Lieutenant Anjewierden

- We had to prioritize cases; I will get cases back out to you as soon as we can.

UPD COMMAND STAFF MEETING

Chief Peterson

- I have had some questions come up regarding the new boundaries policy.
 - Employees have the privilege to drive the company vehicle to and from work, however they need to check “on duty” when they arrive in their assigned area.
 - Too and from work outside of Salt Lake County you are Off duty.

**Next Meeting November 15th 0930
@ SOB Auditorium**